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Block Party 
Maple Leaf 

Pattern and Fabric distributed 

at the October meeting 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Fat Quarters 

November 

Red or Turquoise or 

Red and Turquoise mix 

January 

White tone on tone 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Comfort Block 

Anvil Block 

See page 6 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Refreshments  
November 

Ronna Bond, Kathy Suesz, 

Norene Weaver 

January 

Betty Meloy, Lynne Raines 

Nanda Lamb 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Newsletter 

DEADLINE 

By 5pm-Please 

The Friday after the guild 

meeting 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Editors 
 

Nancie DeProspero 

925-997-9188 

nancie50@cableone.net 

Peggy Fulton 

208-743-3267 

pfulton@cableone.net 

~~~~~~~~ 

Website 

www.seaportquilters.com 
Web Master 

Keesje Mills 208-553-2281 

keesjemills@hotmail.com 

Seaport Quilter’s Newsletter 
PO Box 491, Lewiston, ID 83501 

 

www.seaportquilters.com 
November,  2016 
Volume 31 Issue 10 
 

 

 

Meetings are held at: Valley Community Center 

549 5th Street, Clarkston, WA. 

7 PM on usually the 4th Monday of the month 

Next Meeting—November 28, 2016 

Welcome Fall, 

Inspirational quilts seem to 

show up in the least likely 

places when you are travel-

ing.  This 4 panel beauty , 

"Seasons of Denali", was on 

display in Denali National 

Park.  Although you can only 

see only the two center panels, 

the entire set was meant to 

represent all four seasons in 

the Park, including the ani-

mals.  The accuracy and work-

manship was astounding.  I 

hope the beauty of Fall inspires 

you to create that which gives 

you a sense of accomplish-

ment, and great pleasure. 

Betty  
 

Be sure to join the fun at the Guild Christmas Party 

Where:  Clarkston Country Club 

When: December 5, 2016 ( M onday evening )  

What:  Social begins at 6:00 

 7:00 Buffet dinner with your choice of Steak bites or Cordon Bleu 

Why:  We have great time getting all dressed up and exchanging beautiful potholders 

with our friends.  This year—JUST a potholder, please ( okay, it can be wrapped in a 

fat quarter 
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OFFICERS  
2016-2017 

 

President 
 

Betty Kendrick 

208-553-6570 

 

Vice-President 
 

Barb Boland 

208-305-9230 

 

Secretary 
 

Jodi Haskell 

208-413-6595  

cell 208-252-1410  

Treasurer 
 

Kathy Smolinski  

208-791-2592 

 Newsletter 
 

Nancie DeProspero 

925-997-9188 

Peggy Fulton 208-743-3267 

 

Sunshine /Membership 
 

Jacki Ficker  208-746-2769 

Lori Hatch  509-780-1073 

Library 
Carolyn Shull 

508-904-2123 
 

Comfort Quilts 
Connie Watkins 509-758-8521  

Diane Adams 509-758-2030 

 

Fat Quarters 
Judy Wallace (509) 780-2878 

Judy Davidson (208) 743-3689 

 

Block of the Month 
Vicki Martin  509-592-0192 

Christi Severance  

509-552-1379 

 

Quilt Show 
 

Peggy Fulton 208-743-3267 

Mary Jo Furstenau 

208-743-7107 

 

Festival of Trees  
Earlinia Scott  509-245-3106 

 

Web Master 

Keesje Mills 208-553-2281  
keesjemills@hotmail.com 

 

www.seaportquilters.com 

BIRTHDAYS 
November 

Illa Smith, 11/10 

Susan Lawson 

Joan Hunter, 10/18 

Kathy Smolinski, 11/24 

Pat Martin, 11/28 

Jean Martin, 11/30 

December 

Suzanne Orwig, 12/14 

Carol Triplett, 12/23 

Janine Schnider, 12/24 

Geri Konen, 12/26 

Pat Church, 12/27 

Barbara Dertinger, 12/28 
 

 

TUESDAY STITCHERS 

HOSTESS 
November 

11/8 Pat Frost 

11/15 Karen Monson 

11/22 Carla  Pfaff 

11/29 Bert McVickers 

December 

12/6 Linda Hossner 

12/13 Barbara Dertinger 

12/20, Lynelle Buxton 

12/27, Jodi Haskell 

When  shopping at Staples, help 

defray the cost of the newsletter by 

giving this information when you 

check out: 

Reward points go to Seaport 

Quilters. 

The number listed is: 9259979188 

and Nancie DeProspero.  Thank 

you for using this rewards program! 

Member-

New Members: 

Joan Beamish 917 Preston Ave. #12, Lwst. 

208-746-7309 BD 6/13 

Susan Peterson   1411 24th Avenue, Lwst 

208-746-7170 BD 6/29 

 

Member Updates: 

Renee Krokos has a new address: 

If you are hunting for your 

name—you may not have 

paid your dues.  You can 

still pay them.  Contact 

Kathy Smolinski 
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QOV Sew Days 

The first Monday of every 

month is a QOV sew day at 

Becky ’s. 10:00—3:00 

You might want to call ahead 

to make sure there is room 

for you and your machine. 

 

Christmas Open House  
Thursday, December 15 

10am-4pm 

Make and take projects! Special sale prices, 

treats & prizes!!  

This recipe was a big hit at 

Quilt Camp this year and is 

shared with all who  

attended as well as the 

rest of us. 
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October Seaport Quilters Guild Meeting Minutes 

October 24, 2016 

Meeting was called to order by Secretary Jodi Haskell 7:00 PM 72 members present. 

New members and three guests were introduced.  

Minutes: approved 

Treasurers Report:  final print of 2017 budget will be printed in the next newsletter. 

Correspondence:   none 

Committee Reports:   

Sunshine: Lori and Jacki reminded us that the Christmas dinner would be Dec. 5th, 6-7pm drinks and dinner at 7pm. Cost is $21 with a choice of 

steak or chicken. Don ’t forget the “potholder exchange” – potholders only please (you may wrap in Fat-Quarter ) .  

Library:  none 

Comfort Quilts: 14 quilts were turned in at meeting. 

Newsletter:  Please notify Peggy Fulton of any changes to your directory information ASAP! A new list of members with email will be out in Novem-

ber. 

Camp: Jacki reminded us that camp is Thursday or Wed. if you are going early: ( Oct., 27-30th )  cost is $225. You may stay an extra night ( Wed. )  

for $55.  Twenty seven are signed up and we will be in the larger building. For those going up on Wed. plans for meeting in Moscow for breakfast, 

directions given. 

Classes: Bus Trip to Spokane Quilt Show, “Quilt of Many Colors ” was a grand success and Jacki was given a standing ovation! 

New Business: 

2017 Quilt Show: Mary Jo Furstenau and Peggy Fulton are co-chair; the theme is Galaxy of Quilts and the dates are: Set-up April 28th and show April 

29th and 30th     

Special request: needed someone to oversee making the ribbons the year – we will need 46. Plans are going well! 

Challenge Quilt: Peggy Fulton introduced the Quilt Challenge for the 2017 quilt show.  Details appear in the newsletter. 

Traveling Quilt: Waffles and More was a fun 4 hours and we made $101.00.  Next opportunity is Winchester on Nov.5th. We have sign-up sheets for 

Clarkston HS on Nov. 19th and LCSC on Dec.3rd! 

Festival of Trees: Earlinia Scott is our Chair and the theme is, “Santa Clause is Coming to Town”. Colors are cream and turquoise. Earlinia Scott 

shared some of the decorations and the beautiful Quilt was previewed. 

Block Party: 28 squares were returned, 14 each to Sally Huette and Keesje Mills. Fall blocks were given out to be returned in November. November 

and December no blocks ( work on potholders! We will start with new blocks in January. 

Fat Quarters: 15 turned in - used for extra door prize. 

Door Prizes: Marie Shinneman, Nancy Myers and Vicki Martin 

Show and Tell: many beautiful quilts, wall hangings and a Quilt of Valor were shared. 

Quilts of Valor: Sharon Ledbetter shared an update on The Eyes of Freedom, this very special traveling display will arrive in Lewiston at 3:15 pm 

Nov.6th please join together to welcome the truck in the Red Lion Parking lot. Sharon, our Quilts of Valor group leader, shared the schedule and that 

100 plus quilts will be awarded to local veterans. 

Programs:  Connie Watkins addressed our group sharing the history of our Comfort Quilts. Several of these quilts were spread across the tables in 

the front of the room – some were small, some larger. Average size is 45 x 54, but all are accepted! If they are small they go to the babies at Life 

center and the larger ones go to Camp Erin. 158 quilts have been distributed since July. Monies within the budget pay for batting only, so we are 

thankful for donations. It is expected that each member will donate two quilts per year. We would love it if all quilts were complete, however if you just 

finish a top – turn it in, someone will finish. Volunteers always welcome! Thank you to Connie and Diane and the committee for all their work! 

Meeting adjourned at: 8:35 PM 

Respectfully Submitted, Jodi Haskell 
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Block of the Month 

The Block of the Month for November is  

Maple Leaf. 30 copies of the pattern and fabric were distributed 

at the October meeting. Squares are to be returned at the No-

vember meeting. The pattern can also be found at  

McallsQuilting.com. 

Quilt Show 2017 

Your quilt show is coming together beautifully.  With Vicki Martin volunteering to make the ribbons, we are well 

on our way.  THANK YOU, VICKI!  The quilt show raffle tickets as well as a picture of our Raffle Quilt will be 

available at the November meeting.  Thank you to all who have volunteered so far.  There are still lots of impor-

tant jobs  

available, so if you are seeking a specific way to make this 2017 quilt show a tremendous success, let us know. 
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November Block of the Month The comfort quilt 

committee would 

like you to make 

this block using off 

white for the light 

color and a fall 

color for the  

colored sections. 

Enjoy!! 

Ignore the 

“ southwestern 

flair” wording on 

the pattern. 
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About Seaport Quilt Guild: 
  

Our purpose is to promote and enhance the art of quilting and quilt making by exhibitions, lectures, workshops, to encourage fellow 

quilt enthusiasts by participating in traditional home quilting bees, and finally to educate and increase the knowledge of quilting  

techniques. 

Seaport Quilt Guild 

PO Box 491  

Lewiston, ID 83501 

Seaport Quilters ’ Guild Challenge for 2017 

 

The intent of the 2017 Challenge is to create a Meteor Shower of quilts for the comfort quilt committee.  Your challenge is to create 

a lap size (35 ” X 45” ) or comfort (45 ” X 54”, no larger) quilt.  The quilt top does not have to be quilted to enter the chal-

lenge. But you must include in your quilt: 

Something old 

Something new 

Something borrowed ( clarification—rather than borrowed, let ’s say “obtained" from another source, but not stolen. It was 

pointed out to us that you can NOT return fabric that you put in a quilt. )  

Something “NOT BLUE” 

In other words you may use any color in the quilt including blue, but blue cannot be a major theme to the quilt.  

  We all have patterns that we purchased that we “meant” to use at some point; old fabric that has been sitting around for 

a while just waiting for a quilting opportunity; or there may be a technique that we have been wanting to try, but not sure on what 

project.  Give all those ideas a go and have your challenge ready for the March meeting. The four points need to be made clear on 

your entrée form. Well, it will be apparent how much “blue ”  you used.  Have fun!!! 

Peggy and Mary Jo 

Mystery quilts from the September 

meeting.  Amazing what one pattern 

and different fabrics can create.  

Thank you Shelley! 


